

Dear KidCare Families,

My name is Julie Cartier and I will be the afternoon KidCare coordinator at Greenbriar this year! I am so excited to be apart of the greyhound family and to spend time with your children each afternoon.

I just graduated from Illinois State University with a degree in Elementary Education and an endorsement in English as a Second Language (ESL). Although I am new to Greenbriar, I have had many opportunities to work with children of various grade levels, both inside and outside of the classroom and I am confident that this will be a successful school year!

I am really looking forward to being involved and getting to know your children this year. Before school, you can find me greeting and supervising students as they arrive. Once school starts, I will be an assistant in Mr. Brinkman's third grade classroom, as well as supervising and joining them for lunch. If I miss your children during the day, I will be looking forward to spending time with them during KidCare!

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns, either by phone number 847- 498-7950 or by email: jcartier@northbrook28.net.

I cannot wait for a "paw" sitively great year!!

Sincerely,

Julie Cartier

